
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The foundation has 
been involved with 
the Coats for Kids 
since 2008.  In 2010 
the foundation 
acquired the program 

to ensure that school age children had warm winter 
clothes.  The program takes new and usable winter 
jackets, coats, gloves and provides them to children 
in need throughout our community. 

 

 

The foundation participates in the yearly 
community clean-up of the West-End area 
since the program began in the fall of 2009.  
Our volunteers donate their time to help 
make the West End of Sierra Vista 
beautiful. 

 

 

Since 2011 the foundation has worked 
with the Salvation Army to provide 
gifts for those seniors in the community 
who do not have family or income to 
have a Christmas. 

 

The foundation has participated in 
the annual Sierra Vista Relay for Life 
event since 2010.  So far we have 
raised over $50,000 for the American 
Cancer Society.  

 

 

Halloween Fall Festival:  The 
foundation has participated in 
the Halloween Fall Festival in 
Sierra Vista since 2009.  Our 
volunteers set up a game table 
for the kids and distribute 

candy throughout the evening.   
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